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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Rodney Smoldon,

 

I appreciate this opportunity to comment on the Colville National Forest's Land and Resource Management Plan

Revision. As both a landowner in Stevens County and someone who actively uses the Forest for recreation, I

believe it's critical to protect and conserve the Forest for future generations.

 

 

While I'm not 100% in favor of any of the choices, Alternative B with some changes to increase the scale of forest

restoration, provide better protection for large old trees, provide new recreation opportunities, and improve

watershed health would be my preference.

 

In addition, I oppose the proposed Special Interest Area designation for the Kettle Crest, but would like to see a

Calispel and The Baldy's Special Interest Area that is multi recreation and connects to communities. 

 

Thank you for taking my comments into consideration.

 

Cynthia Hallanger

Colville, WA


